
 

 

A regular meeting was held in person and virtually with the meeting originating at City Hall, 

Canby Minnesota on March 15, 2023, at 6:00 pm.  

  

Members: Nancy Bormann, Marisa Kack, Diana Fliss, Denise Hanson 

 

Absent: None 

 

Visitors: Rebecca Schrupp, City Administrator   

Gerald Boulton, City Attorney    

Stephanie Assarsson, Canby News    

 

Virtually Attending:     

 None 

      

 

The regular Council meeting was called to order.  

 

The agenda was reviewed. A motion was made by Fliss and seconded by Hanson to approve the 

agenda with the addition of police wages and salaries. All voted in favor. None voted against. 

The motion was carried.  

 

The minutes from March 1, 2023, were reviewed. A motion was made by Hanson and seconded 

by Kack to approve the minutes. All voted in favor. None voted against. The motion was carried.   

 

A temporary liquor license for the fire department was reviewed. A motion was made by Kack 

and seconded by Fliss to approve the temporary liquor license for the fire department. All voted 

in favor. None voted against. The motion was carried.  

 

A motion was made by Fliss to revise the minutes from March 1st. 2023, to have the resolution 

for the gambling permit for the fire department state April 22nd. The motion was seconded by 

Kack. All voted in favor. None voted against. The motion was carried.  

 

Council pay was discussed, and information presented. This was tabled to bring back in 2024.  

 

The meeting dates for Council were discussed. The Council meetings will move from the first 

and third Wednesday to the first and third Tuesday at 6pm from April to August or September.  

 

Police wages were discussed. No action was taken.  

 

Bill H.F. No 1704 was presented. This is the bill that the SW Mayor’s Council is working on 

getting approved to get funding for a college program that pays for costs of college for those 

going into the needed trades.  

 

The meeting was closed per MN Stat. 13D.03, subd 1(b) Labor Negotiations.  

 

The meeting was opened.  

 

Labor negotiations were had.  



 

 

 

A motion was made by Fliss and seconded by Kack to adjourn the meeting. All voted in favor. 

None voted against. The motion was carried. 

 

Attest:       ____________________________________ 

        Mayor 

____________________________________ 

City Administrator 


